Dear City Board Members,

I'm writing to express my concerns about the proposed construction of a 24-hour Sheetz gas station in our town. Unlike local businesses like Madison Petroleum, Sheetz operates on a larger scale and may prioritize profits over supporting our community.

What worries me is that Sheetz might take profits out of state, without giving back to our town. In contrast, businesses like Madison Petroleum reinvest in our community by sponsoring local events, supporting youth programs, and contributing to the local economy. We believe in keeping our money circulating within Madison Heights, benefiting our neighbors and promoting local growth.

Please think carefully about the risks of welcoming Sheetz into our town. Supporting local businesses like Madison Petroleum ensures that our community thrives and remains a place we're proud to call home.

Sincerely,

Wantid Lazar
Owner, Madison Petroleum Inc.

28945 John R. Road